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The Year 3 Library Week Assembly was a fun,
colourful presentation which focused on Disney
stories. It helped students to learn about the different

struggles each character has to endure and their
achievements as well as the morals that can be

learned from these stories. All the students had fun
performing on the stage and engaging in the
activities. It was a great opportunity to showcase
their creativity.




Year 4

Celebrating the Library Week with
year 4 was very special this year as
we had the theme of "Classical
Stories". All the year 4 students
passionately took part in the
celebrations by dressing up in
extraordinary costumes and

sharing wonderful performances
on stage. They also had a fun day
filled with lots of classroom
activities! What a classic way to
enjoy the Library Week 2024.
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Yearb

The year 5 students gave a fantastic performance during their annual Library Week
assembly on the topic of MYTHICAL STORIES AND CREATURES! As the theme emphasizes
a mythical fantasy, the students created a magical stage filled with beautiful
costumes to bring many mythical characters into life. Each student was unique in
showing their talents during this colourful performance which ensured the audience
were engrossed throughout. Several activities were organized to encourage students
to read more. The enthusiasm exhibited by students during the programme showed
that the efforts made by the teachers to enhance their reading skills were a great
success.




Reading time became a cherished escape,
where students immersed themselves in
captivating stories. A special nod to our
inquisitive minds who explored their literary
tastes through a lively questionnaire about
books. Meanwhile, classrooms buzzed with
energy as students engaged in brain-
teasing wordsearches and a myriad of
other activities.

CIS Library Week is a celebration of
creativity, imagination, and the enduring
power of literature. Let the memories of
this week inspire a lifelong love for reading
and exploration!

The year sixes celebrated Library
Week on the 23rd of January,
leaving behind many enchanting
moments and a trail of magic.

The CIS auditorium came alive with
the wisdom of esteemed guest
speakers, and echoed with laughter
as children in vibrant costumes
brought their favourite characters
to life through plays based on,
‘Tom’s Midnight Garden," 'Harry
Potter,' 'Alice in Wonderland,' and
'‘George’s Marvelous Medicine.'




INDEPENDENCE DAY
ASSEMBLY




4C is rich in cultural diversity with eight different nationalities in
the class.

The 21%century world is one in which trade and travel have
broken down many barriers. At CIS our students are incredibly
fortunate to belong to a truly international community.

The students of 4C shared many aspects of their cultures
which make them unique but also demonstrated their unity as
they performed together.

Our aim is to promote harmony and to encourage children to
develop warmth towards and respect for all people and 4C
showed that this aim is being achieved.




